
Postgraduate Certificate in 
Education (international) – PGCEi 

Studying with the University of Nottingham

Online information session for those wanting to apply for any of 

our 2025 PGCEi cohorts

Led by Dr Jalpa Ruparelia, PGCEi Course Leader and 

Nuala Byrne, Director of Professional Education Courses

This session will cover the:

▪ benefits of studying a PGCEi

▪ course structure and how you will learn

- the induction followed by flexible online learning with tutor support

Wednesday 18 December 2024

2pm GMT (for approximately one hour)

Following a presentation about the 

course and our cohorts, you will have 

the opportunity to ask questions.

Please register your 

attendance. Scan 

QR code or go to: 

bit.ly/4eKQrOJ
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